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Claudette J. Beaulieu, Deputy Commissioner

Effective DatePRIVATE 

POLICY TRANSMITTAL NO.:  UP-05-14

SUBJECT: Exclusion of the Value of Pharmacy Discounts and Credits in the



Food Stamp Program

The Medicare Prescription Drug and Improvement Public Law of 2003 provided for pharmacy discounts and credits towards the cost of prescription medications to recipients of Medicare.  Regional Letters 04-26, 04-29, and 04-31 of the Boston office of the United States Department of Agriculture, Food and Nutrition Service instructed state agencies administering the Food Stamp program to exclude the Medicare’s discounts and credits for prescription medications as income to Food Stamp recipients and applicants. 

This policy implements the income exclusion of Medicare prescription drug discounts as income to Food Stamp clients and applicants.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR UPDATING THE UPM:
Remove and Recycle
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DISPOSITION:  This Policy Transmittal may be recycled once the UPM has been    updated.

DISTRIBUTION:  UPM list

RESPONSIBLE UNIT:  Adult Services Unit, Food Stamp Team – (860) 424-5384. 
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